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Rio de Janeiro, february 12, 2016 

Dear Mrs.Maria Thereza,  

 

Escola de Artes Visuais do Parque Lage (EAV) is pleased to invite you to take part in our new 

exhibition, Depois do Futuro [After the Future], to be held in the indoor and outdoor spaces 

of EAV from march 04, 2016, to May 01, 2016. 

 

Curated by Daniela Labra, Depois do Futuro is the fourth exhibition in our Visiting Curator 

program. Since 2015, continuing in 2016, the exhibitions at Parque Lage have been organized 

by young curators invited to investigate topics of relevance to their research in formats 

conceived specially for the EAV setting. The first three visiting curators were Bernardo 

Mosqueira, Bernardo José de Souza, and Luisa Duarte, and the next will be Marta Mestre. 

 

Each exhibition combines the work of artists with an established international name with that 

of at least five students from EAV Parque Lage, who devise projects in line with the proposed 

curatorial approach. 

 

More than a series of exhibitions, our Visiting Curator program is a platform for reflections 

through experimentation in curatorship with the aim of fostering exchange between students, 

artists, and critics. 

 

Attached to this letter is a summary of Daniela Labra’s proposal for the upcoming exhibition.  

We thank you for taking part in this important exhibition of Escola de Artes Visuais do 

Parque Lage, and place ourselves at your disposal should you have any queries. 

 

Best regards, 

                                                                                                               

_______________________________________                _______________________________________ 

Lisette Lagnado - Diretora                 Marcio Botner – Presidente OS Oca Lage 

 


